To whom it may concern, the residents at 116 Clearmeadow are opposed to this bike lane proposal. Mulock St. perhaps, is an acceptable alternative that doesn't affect home owners/visitors/and parking. The reality is that these road lanes on Clearmwadow are narrow as it is, and the street is reasonably busy outside of rush hour, and congested throughout rush hour. Squeezing cyclists beside vehicles is not the safest option. These lanes will also be viable for less than half of the year, and the few cyclists who would be using them (ourselves included) would fair just as well using the sidewalks (for children) and roads safely. To take the already limited parking from residents and visitors seems cruel and unusual with a clear alternative available. Furthermore, completing a survey before this idea was even proposed to determine the level of need and utilization for surrounding residents would have been a more respectful approach to the people in this neighborhood, taking into consideration funding comes from our tax dollars and affects us directly. I know we personally would have appreciated it a great deal.

We implore you to consider alternatives to Clearmeadow Blvd.

Regards, Stacey Ewart Anna Ihnatiuk & Ashley Winders